In July, we adopted a Basset Hound named Rocky. However, we
changed his name to Fred and he seems to respond better to that. We
did have a rough start because of his anxiety when he is left by himself
but, keeping him in a crate has helped us out a lot. He has been such a

great addition to the family and he is such a good boy.

He loves to cuddle with his family and he loves to take naps with his
mommy. When his daddy is laying on the floor, he loves to go and give
him kisses and lay next to him and watch tv. Fred gets very excited
when his brother and sisters are home from school from their
afterschool activities. Fred seems to love children very much and the
children love him as well.

It has been a great experience adopting Fred. We look forward to the
many years that are in future for us and the continuous bonding that
we have with Fred.






